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Tuesday, November 5, 2024

JAMES SMITH
Chief Executive Officer
30 Charter School Way
Bear Creek Township, PA 18702

Dear JAMES SMITH,

I thank you and your staff for participating in the Federal Programs Consolidated Review for the 2023-24 school year.
Our monitoring provides a reasonable basis for our opinion on compliance for each major federal program. However, our
monitoring results do not constitute a determination of Bear Creek Community CS compliance. At this time, all
documents uploaded to Fedmonitor have been reviewed and no further action is required. The 2023-24 Consolidated
Monitoring is now closed.

You may print off a copy of your completed Monitoring Instrument at https://www.federalmonitor.com/pa. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact your regional coordinator.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Susan McCrone
Chief
Division of Federal Programs
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